SCHOOL COUNCIL
	Date of meeting: 13th September 2022


	Who was at the meeting

Mrs Longmuir
Miss Freeman
School council representatives 
Sarah (PTA)
Leanne (PTA)


	What we talked about

The school council met with the PTA alongside Mrs Longmuir and Miss Freeman to discuss the Halloween disco. We agreed to keep the price for a ticket the same as last year, points were raised over the food and drink, and how to serve it. Games were thought of, and we agreed on rules for fancy dress. A date & time was agreed on, and we made a to do list to prepare for the event.

Miss Freeman is to make a poster advertising the event. 
Leanne & Sarah are to check the decorations and recruit some more parents helpers to help decorate on the day. 

In the next meeting we will assign roles to the school council members, and get them to draw their pictures for the website. 



	Date of next meeting:  End of September.  





